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BY E-MAIL 
 
November 21, 2012 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 
Legal, Aboriginal and Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Authority 
120 Adelaide Street West 
Toronto ON  M5H 1T1 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 
Re: Information Request 

 
On November 19, 2012, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a letter 
confirming that the interim fees remain in place. 
 
Pursuant to section 7 of the OPA’s licence, the Board requires the company to file the 
current balances in each of its Board approved variance and deferral accounts.  This 
information will enable the Board to monitor the balances in these accounts. 
 
The OPA must file the required information with the Board Secretary on or before 
December 6, 2012.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Michael Bell at 416-440-7688 or 
michael.bell@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
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